From: Kevin Krouse [mailto:kkrouse@lowellnc.com]
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 10:23 AM

To: Donna Buff Cc: Beverly Harris

Subject: RE: Lowell Planning and Zoning Board and Board of Adjustments - Term Ending Reports

Hi Donna,

The Board did take action on this item and reappointed Bill Stegall. I have copied Beverly on this item. We can sent minutes if needed. Let us know if you need them.

Kevin

From: Donna Buff [mailto:Donna.Buff@gastongov.com]

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 8:57 AM **To:** Kevin Krouse < <u>kkrouse@lowellnc.com</u>>

Subject: RE: Lowell Planning and Zoning Board and Board of Adjustments - Term Ending Reports

Good morning Mr. Krouse,

I am just following up to confirm your council took action on this matter. If so, I will go ahead and schedule the 12/12 public hearing for the BOC.

Thank you! I hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving!

Donna S. Buff, NCCCC Clerk to the Board

Gaston County Board of Commissioners

From: Kevin Krouse [mailto:kkrouse@lowellnc.com] Sent: Wednesday, November 01, 2017 6:10 PM

To: Donna Buff; Beverly Harris **Cc:** Ronda R. Freeman; Angela Stacks

Subject: Re: Lowell Planning and Zoning Board and Board of Adjustments - Term Ending Reports

We will add this appointment to our November 13th agenda. The etj member is willing to serve an additional term.

Kevin Krouse City Manager

On Oct 26, 2017, at 4:24 PM, Donna Buff < Donna. Buff@gastongov.com> wrote:

Hello Mr. Krouse -

Please advise if your Council has taken, or will be taking action soon on the following ETJ expiring terms. I will schedule a public hearing for the Board of Commissioners accordingly. Thank you!

Donna S. Buff, NCCCC Clerk to the BoardGaston County Board of Commissioners